
LIST OF* GRAPHS

SR. NO. PARTICULARS

1. Alterations in Fertility

2. Alterations in Bodv weiaht (Gras)

3. Testis : Alterations in wet weiaht (ma)

4. Alterations in diameter of Seminiferous 
tubules in Mm

5. Caout. Epididymis : Alterations in wet 
weiaht (mg)

i6. Catjda Epididymis : Alterations in wet 
weiaht (mg)

7. Seminal Vesicle : Alterations in wet. 
weiaht (mg)

8. Prostate Gland : Alterations in wet 
weiaht (mg)

9. Testis : Alterations in Acid Phosphatase 
U moles p-nitrophenol/g wet weight of 
tissue

10. Testis : Alterations in Alkaline 
Phosphatase It moles p-nitroohenol/g 
wet weiaht of tissue

11. Caput Rpididvmis ^Alterations in Acid 
Phosphatase ML moles p-nitrophenol/g wet 
weight of tissue



Caout Epididymis : Alterations in Alkaline 
Phosphatase ft moles p-nitrophenol/g wet 
weight of tissue

Cauda Epididymis : alterations in Acid 
Phosphatase /mmoles p-nitrophenol/g wet 
weiqht of tissue

Cauda Epididymis : Alterations in Alkaline 
Phosphatase ft moles p-riitrophenol/g wet 
weight of tissue

Seminal Vesicle : Alterations in Acid 
Phosphatase ft moles p-n i t. rophenol /g wet 
weight of tissue

Seminal Vesicle : Alterations in Alkaline 
Phosphatase /U, moles p-nitrophenol/g wet 
weight of tissue

Prostate Gland : Alterations in Acid 
Phosphatase ft moles p-nitrophenol/g wet 
weight of tissue

Prostate Gland : Alterations in Alkaline 
Phosphatase ft moles p-nitrophenol/g wet 
weight of tissue


